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,,, e'"' !" [IATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse /.

Vice President '

Nuclear
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 10, 1980, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in Inspection keport No. 50-346/80-25 forwarded by our letter I

dated October 15, 1980. We understand your proposed change to your
Technical Specification to reflect organizational changes was submitted
on December 26, 1980. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
o

. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch
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